

Salisbury Community Development Corporation

October 10, 2022

Chanaka Yatawara Executive Director

Ed Muire, Planning Director

Rowan County

402 N Main Street

Board of Directors

Salisbury, NC 28144

David McCoy President

RE: Urgent Repair Program (URP) 2022

Mae Carroll Vice-President Dear Ed:

Jim Greene

The Salisbury Community Development Corporation was awarded \$132,000 from North Carolina Housing Finance Agency to meet the urgent home repair needs of 10 (families) residents in Rowan County in 2022. We have also received this grant in year 2020 and 2021.

Rev. Nilous Avery

Unfortunately, the need to assist very low and low income, elderly and disabled families is increasing and these funds cannot keep pace with the requests we receive. Therefore, we are requesting \$10,000 from Rowan County to meet the need of one additional family.

David Treme

We look forward to hearing a favorable decision on this request.

Ed Muire

Dorothy Gill Smith

Scott Maddox

Sincerely,

Karen Alexander

Board Liaison

Chanaka Yatawara

Executive Director

1400 W. Bank St / P.O. Box 4408

Phone: 704-638-4474

Email: cyata@salisburync.gov

Salisbury, NC 28145-4408

Fax: 704-638-8594

www.salisburycdc.org